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Fesmire, Mark, EMNRD 

From: Scott Heath [scottheath@fireballindustries.com] 

Sent: Tuesday, November 13, 2007 8:41 AM 

To: Fesmire, Mark, EMNRD 

Dear Mr. Fesmire: 

I would l i k e to go on record i n support of repealing Rule 50 [9.15.17.2.50 
NMAC]and replacing i t with a proposed new rule to be c o d i f i e d as 19.15.17 
NMAC. 

I am a property owner i n the C e r r i l l o s area. I w i l l be d i r e c t l y affected i f 
t h i s d r i l l i n g i s allowed t o happen. We need to encourage responsible behavior 
i n anyone doing business i n Santa Fe County, especially o i l companies with 
t h e i r t e r r i b l e ' h i s t o r y of leaving a t r a i l of r u i n wherever they d r i l l . We 
should encourage renewable energy and become a'leader i n the state, not j u s t 
another ruined county. Revenues from o i l are short-term and short-sighted 
considering the l a s t i n g damage we w i l l have to l i v e w i t h . Solar and wind can 
provide jobs and growth that i s sustainable and healthy f o r ALL New Mexicans. 

Thank you f o r your time and concern. 

Sincerely, 

Scott Heath 
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